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Eid al-Fitr 2021 Holidays 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Loyola International School! 

Please be informed that as directed by the Ministry of Education and Higher Education 

(MOEHE), on the account of Eid al-Fitr, Loyola International School will be closed from 09th May 

2021 (Sunday) to 18th May 2021 (Tuesday). Online Classes (for all grades) will not be conducted 

during these Holidays. 

School Office and Online Classes for all grades will resume on 19th May 2021 (Wednesday) as 

per the regular timings.  

We wish you all a Safe and Blessed Eid al-Fitr! 

Happy Holidays! 

 

 Best regards, 

 
Principal 
Loyola International School 
Qatar 

http://www.lisdoha.com/

